









































































































































































































































































































































Paul Christenson
Melissa Rosado de Christenson

Mayor Quinton Lucas

City Hall

414 E. 12th St.

Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Dear Mayor Lucas,

We wanted to commend and thank you for your leadership during the last two weeks of
protest and turmoil in Kansas City resulting from the tragic death of Mr. George Floyd. We
certainly hope that he will be the catalyst for a more just and fair society through mutual
understanding and change within the political system rather than by violence and destruction.

We also want to thank and commend the Kansas City Police Department. Our
apartment is on the “front line” where police were stationed during the protests in Mill Creek
Park. We viewed and heard the interactions between the police and protestors during five days
and was very glad for their presence. Even under very volatile circumstances where they were
subjected to verbal abuse, taunts, and aggressive behavior, they always acted with restraint
and professionalism.

We would ask that you and all the City Council remember that the first responsibility of
any government is to ensure the safety and wellbeing of its citizens, all of its citizens, in both
person and property. My wife and | served a combined 52 years in the United States armed
forces and we have experienced first-hand in other countries the consequences of a civil
government’s failure in that responsibility. In war, revolution, and any breakdown of legitimate
civil control through rule of law, those with means vote with their feet for a place of safety
while those without are left behind to suffer the chaos and economic decline. No civil
government can ensure the safety and wellbeing of its people without an effective, honest, fair,

well-trained, and professional civic police force and judiciary. We strongly support both, and



Paul Christenson
Melissa Rosado de Christenson

Board of Police Commissioners
Kansas City Police Department
1111 Locust St.

Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Dear Sirs,

We are providing you with a copy of our letter to Mayor Lucas. Thank you for your
service to our city.

Respectfully,

€lissa L."Rasado de Christenson, MD
Colonel (ret), MC, USAF
Professor of Radiology,
University of Missouri, Kansas City

CAPT, MC, USN (Ret.)
Associate Professor Emeritus of Urology,
University of Kansas Medical Center
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From: Rachel Randall [

Sent: Friday, June 05, 2020 10:53 PM
To: bopc@kcpd.org; MayorQ@kcmo.org
Subject: Justice for Donnie Sanders & Defund KCPD

Mayor Quinton Lucas & Board of Police Commissioners,
| am Rachel Randall, a resident of Kansas City, MO, and I'm writing for two reasons:

1. To demand justice for Donnie Sanders, who was killed by KCPD on March 13, 2020. Release the names of his killer(s)
and bring them to justice.

2. To demand cutting the budget for KCPD and begin immediately working for an ethical reallocation of funding towards
social services in underserved communities.

Years of law enforcement officials escalating violence, the recent response to the protests for the death of George Floyd,
and the deaths of Donnie Sanders, Ryan Stokes, Cameron Lamb (and many others) have shown that police are ill
equipped to handle the needs of this city. We must, instead, invest in underserved communities of color. Some options
may be increasing funding for community based initiatives like affordable housing, healthcare, employment, education,
after school programs, and counseling. Most importantly, ask the members of our most underserved communities to
find out their greatest needs.

We must move our attention and funding away from policing and toward sustainable, long term solutions that work for
all of our citizens. We must get justice for the innocent lives lost at the hands of the KCPD.

Sincerely,
Rachel Randall












































































































Koger, M. Courtney

Subject: Police Cameras

Commissioner,

| write to urge you to take whatever steps you can to cause the KCMO police department to purchase body cameras,
provide training on their use to officers, and adopt a policy making turning them on at the start of every call

mandatory. Like many concerned citizens, | find the video of the killing of George Floyd in Minneapolis appalling. | know
that investigations are only beginning, but | understand that what the involved officers initially reported is contradicted
by citizen-taken video. | am glad that those bystander videos exist, but | also understand that none released so far show
the early stages of the encounter leading to the death. | hope that the officers’ camera footage will be released to the
public, too, so that the full story may be known.

I understand that there are legitimate concerns about the use of body cameras that will need to be

addressed. However, their use can not only help victims whose rights — or even lives — are harmed by law
enforcement officers in the wrong; it can also help defend officers whose conduct was proper from false claims. An
officer who follows her training and acts appropriately will be vindicated; an officer who does not will be proven to have
acted wrongfully. Further, such videos must be made public after deaths or serious injuries (at a minimum) so that the
public can see what really happened. That would likely increase public trust in the police.

I have a shirt that says “I can’t breathe,” which | bought after Eric Garner’s death at police hands. {am terribly saddened
that | need to wear it for another dead African American man. We must do better, and using body cameras to protect
both officers (from false claims) and other people (from wrongful police conduct) is a step in that direction.

Courtney Koger
Kansas City resident, citizen and voter


























































































































































































































































































































